
Date: Tue, Mar 19, 2024 at 3:52 PM 
Subject: NM23-PA03-Roddington Parish - TWC response to proposals 
To: CLERK Rodington Parish Council <rodingtonpc@gmail.com> 
 

 

Currently Telford and Wrekin Council do not have the funding available to progress any of the proposals shown 
below and have no design time available to consider the proposals further, as we are completely stacked out with 

design work this financial year. Therefore, everything shown below would have to wait until the 2025/26 financial 

year and this could possibly move to 2026/27 financial year dependent on how other design work develops during this 
time. 

Also, as Telford and Wrekin Council have no funding available, all costs for design and implementation would have 

to be provided by the Parish. 

Please find below TWC comments to your proposals. 

 

 

Rodington Parish Council proposals. T&W Comments 
Relocate speed limit further from village and 

install new welcome to signage. 
It will not be possible to extend the speed limit as 

we already have compliance issues and by 

relocating the limit a short distance would not 

achieve a suitable reduction in vehicle speeds. 
Insert cobble setts in over run area and install 

hatching. 

 

These works could possibly be considered for 

progression in the 2025/26 financial year and 

would need to be funded solely by the Parish 

Council. 
Remove centre white line and replace with cobble 

sett strip 

These works could possibly be considered for 

progression in the 2025/26 financial year and 

would need to be funded solely by the Parish 

Council. 
Relocate signage away from bridge. These works could possibly be considered for 

progression in the 2025/26 financial year and 

would need to be funded solely by the Parish 

Council. 
Insert cobble setts as rumble strip. These works could possibly be considered for 

progression in the 2025/26 financial year and 

would need to be funded solely by the Parish 

Council. 
Amend 40mph to 30mph before Longdon Upon 

Tern and install hatched areas. 

It will not be possible to amend the speed limit as 

we would have to introduce another 40mph limit in 

advance of this and as we already have compliance 

issues, this small change would not achieve a 

suitable reduction in vehicle speeds. 

Relocate speed limit further from village and 

install new welcome to signage. 

 

It will not be possible to extend the speed limit as 

we already have compliance issues and by 

relocating the limit a short distance would not 

achieve a suitable reduction in vehicle speeds. 
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